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We welcome further dialogue with CCIL on the points raised above, as well as any points raised in the 

previous ISDA submissions highlighted in Appendix 1. We would be grateful for the opportunity to engage 

with CCIL on any specific clarification that may be required during implementation of the Revised 

Regulations.      

 

ISDA thanks CCIL for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Revised Regulations and we welcome 

dialogue with CCIL on any of the points raised, as well as any other areas. Please do not hesitate to contact 

ISDA via Rahul Advani, Director, Public Policy (radvani@isda.org or at +65 6653 4171), Hyelin Han, 

Director, Public Policy (hhan@isda.org or at +852 2200 5903), or Erryan Abdul Samad, Assistant General 

Counsel (eabdulsamad@isda.org or at +65 6653 4172).   

Yours sincerely, 

For the International Swaps and Derivatives Association, Inc.  
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